
Wednesday, May 19th

Thursday, May 20th

Thursday, May 20th

Saturday, May 22nd

Saturday, May 22nd

Tuesday, May 25th

May 26th - May 27th

Wednesday, May 26th

Thursday, May 27th

Friday, May 28th

Friday, May 28th

10th Grade Evening in Paris (4:30-9:30pm)

Dance Company Workshop (2-4:30pm)

Senior Sunset BBQ (6-9:15pm)

Saturday School (7-10am)

11th & 12th Grade Spring Formal (5:30-7:30pm)

Choir Concert Finale (7-8pm)

Curriculum/Book Return

Orchestra Concert Finale (7-8pm)

Senior Lagoon Day

Term 5 Late Work Deadline

Memorial Day Assembly (9am & 11:30am)

HS Boys Basketball Open Gyms
We will be holding open gyms for any boys that will be in 9th-12th grade next year that are interested in
basketball.  We will be holding these open gyms in the HS gym, right after school, all next week (the week of
May 17th - 21st).  These practices will be approximately 90 minutes.  If you have any questions please
contact coach Darius Beard at dbeard@apamail.org.
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Senior Sunset
The 12th Grade Student Council would like to invite all Seniors to attend the Senior Sunset Event on
Thursday, May 20th from 6:00-9:15 pm.  They will be holding a BBQ in Mrs. Findlay's backyard and going on
a small hike.  We will provide bussing for students who want it.
The bus will:

● leave from the school at 6:00 pm for Mrs. Findlay's house
● leave from the Red Rock Trailhead at 9:00pm for the school.
● arrive at the school around 9:15 pm.

End of  Year Information
The end of the school year is near!  Thank you for making this year one to remember!

● Returning Books: All on campus students will be returning their books May 26th & May 27th.  Bring
them to school!  If there are lost or damaged books please be prepared to pay the fines.

● Lockers: Lockers will be cleaned out on June 1st. Please encourage your students to bring all
unneeded items home before that date and be ready to turn in their locks.  Summer packets will be
given out when locks are returned.  The lost lock fee is $5.

● Name Tags: Name tags will go home with each student. The student will be responsible for keeping
them for next year.  Lost name tags will cost $5 to replace for next year.

● Fees: All fees must be paid by June 1st in order to attend Boondocks and/or receive a yearbook.  The
offices will be open until 6 PM on June 1st to assist with taking fees and assisting with off campus
student returns.

● Uniform Donations: Uniform donation boxes will be available on June 1st.
Thanks again for a fantastic year!

Emergency Broadband Benefit
The Emergency Broadband Benefit (EBB) program is a Federal Communication Commission program that
helps households struggling to pay for internet service during the coronavirus pandemic. Eligible
households can receive a discount:

● Up to $50/month towards broadband service including unlimited data plans.

● Up to $75/month for tribal households.

● Up to $100/one-time to purchase a laptop, desktop computer, or tablet from participating providers

if the household contributes $10 to $50 toward the purchase price.
Please visit utahgoed.info/ebb to find more information and learn about eligibility.
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- Reminders (repeat information from previous newsletter) -

10th Grade La Caille
We are holding the La Caille Ball event for 10th graders, who were unfortunately unable to attend last year.
All 10th grade students are invited to attend, but they will need to turn in an RSVP to the Character
Development office or we will have to give away their spot.  The event is happening on May 19th.  We
encourage students to review the dress code guidelines before the event.

Spring Formal Dance
11th and 12th grade students are invited to attend the APA Spring Formal, which will take place at the State
Capitol Building on May 22nd.  Tickets are available for purchase at the front office.   Students planning to
attend are encouraged to review the dress code guidelines for the event. No outside guests will be allowed
at this event.

Saturday School
Saturday School will take place on May 22nd. Prepayment is required and must be paid at the HS/JH Office
by the end of school on Friday, May 21st. Cash or Credit Card is accepted. No payments will be accepted on
the day of Saturday School. Please arrive 10-15 mins early to check in. Saturday School starts promptly at
7:00am. Students who arrive late (7am or later) will be asked to return on the next available Saturday
School date. No food or electronics will be allowed. A water bottle is acceptable. Students can work on
homework or read a book and they must be in FULL Monday-Friday uniform, including their name tag.

Summer Meals
Did you know there are free activities and meals available in your community for your kids and teens this
summer? Follow this link to find a site near you: https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids.

Come Dance with Us!
Join us for a DANCE COMPANY WORKSHOP and see what it’s like to be on the APA Dance Company. The
workshop will be on Thursday, May 20th (2:15 pm- 4:30 pm) in the D3 Multipurpose Room. All 7th-12th
grade students are welcome to attend. Please wear appropriate dance attire. Come stretch, practice
technique, and learn a short, fun dance routine. Please email Mrs. Mahoney with any questions, at
kmahoney@apamail.org.
*Auditions for the 2021-2022 Dance Company will be held in this coming school year.
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